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Next Meeting - Tuesday, January 3, 2012
7:00 p.m. SHARP

Presenter – Michael DeSchalit

Topic – “How Would You Like To Grow Your 
ASPH Business For 2012?” …


Lecture Demos... The Easy and Fun Way to Present Hypnosis!!

Meeting   Location  
Home Town Buffet
1312 North Scottsdale Road - Scottsdale AZ  85257
[On the west side of Scottsdale Road, just south of McDowell]
Directions
From Michael DeSchalit:  

How Would You Like to Grow Your Hypnosis Practice In 2012???
In this presentation, you will see just how easy it is to present to a 
group of people and educate them in what Hypnosis is as well as 
dispel some myths along the way. Whether you are a full time 
Hypnotherapist or an enthusiast in the Art of Hypnotherapy, You will 
find out how much fun it can be to educate and entertain a group of 
friends, colleagues, business people, students or a church 
congregation on something that you enjoy... Hypnosis.

http://www.hypnosisaz.com/
http://maps.google.com/maps?hl=en&gl=us&bav=on.2,or.r_gc.r_pw.r_cp.,cf.osb&biw=1536&bih=710&wrapid=tlif132344624100810&um=1&ie=UTF-8&cid=0,0,4257250353375150386&fb=1&hq=Home+Town+Buffet+-&hnear=0x872b08d9a7772c97:0x26d2e412188fe618,Scottsdale,+AZ&gl=us&dad
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In this presentation you will walk away with these skills...
- Learn What a Lecture Demo Should Look Like. 
- Learn How Doing Lecture Demos Can Grow Your Business
- Learn How to Construct a Great Lecture Demo.
- Learn the Target Markets for Lecture Demos and How to Book 
Them.
- Learn How to Properly Present Yourself In Front of a Group.
- Learn How to Convert a Lecture Demo Into Business.

About Michael DeSchalit:  

Michael DeSchalit is current ASPH President and Vice President of 
the Southern Arizona Chapter of the National Guild of Hypnotists. He 
is a practicing Hypnotherapist and is the owner of Motivating Minds 
Hypnosis Center in Tucson. 
Michael has been a guest presenter at the past two NGH National 
Conventions and has also conducted an NGH hosted teleseminar. He 
is also a Staff Instructor for the Ultimate Stage Hypnosis Seminar in 
Las Vegas, Nevada every Summer and is an accomplished Comedy 
Stage Hypnotist having performed in over a dozen state and 
exclusive venues such as The Riviera, The Circus Circus and The 
Orleans Casinos on the Las Vegas Strip. 
Michael holds a Bachelor of Arts with an emphasis in Sociology and 
Group Dynamics, is a Consulting Hypnotist with the NGH and is a 
Certified Clinical Hypnotherapist, as well as having over fifteen years 
experience as a nationally recognized motivational speaker, trainer 
and facilitator.
You can contact Michael at:
Motivating Minds Hypnosis Center
7301 E. 22nd Street, Suite #1-C
Tucson, AZ 85710
(520)270-0183
mcdmagic@aol.com
www.motivatingmindshypnosis.com
facebook.com/Motivating.Minds.Hypnosis
www.thehypnozone.com
facebook.com/TheHypnoZone
www.magicallyspeaking.net
facebook.com/MagicallySpeakingLLC
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
UPCOMING TOPICS & PRESENTERS
Meeting Dates:

February 7:  Robert O’Connor,CHt

http://facebook.com/MagicallySpeakingLLC
http://www.magicallyspeaking.net/
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http://www.thehypnozone.com/
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“Relationships & Quantum Healing” 

March 6: TBA

April 3: TBA

May 1:  TBA

June 5:  TBA

July 3:  TBA

August 7: TBA

September 4: TBA

October 2: TBA

November 6:       TBA  &  Nominations for 2013 Officers

December 4:  Holiday Party
———————————————————————————————————————
Tuesday Meetings: 7:00 PM - 9:00 PM (Free for Members)
Certificates &C. E. U. Credit Hours Awarded for Attendance
(2 credits per meeting attended – Contact NGH to record your 
attendance)
————————————————————————————————————-
Officers:
President: Michael C. DeSchalit -- mcdmagic@aol.com
Vice-President: Sam Sterk – peakplus@aol.com
Secretary: Debbi Combs – asph@live.com  
Treasurer: Tom Hajek – tmhypnosis@live.com 

——————————————————————————————————————
——

ARIZONA SOCIETY FOR PROFESSIONAL HYPNOSIS
Membership Renewal Form

RELAX!

mailto:tmhypnosis@live.com
mailto:asph@live.com


All you have to do is…. Reach for your checkbook, pick up your pen, 
and

RENEW YOURSELF WITH ASPH for another year by
RENEWING YOUR ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP… 
How easy is THAT?????
 
Send a $35.00 check, “PAY TO THE ORDER OF ASPH”
Mail to:
Thomas Hajek, ASPH Treasurer
2844 E. Quiet Hollow Lane
Phoenix AZ 85204

———————————————————————————————————————— 
Thank You From Carol Adler, Former Statutory 
Agent/Parliamentarian
What a wonderful surprise to receive such a beautiful plaque at the 
ASPH December Holiday party, recognizing my service to ASPH over 
the past 11 years! I am deeply moved by the beautiful inscription on 
the plaque, which reads:

The Arizona Society for Professional Hypnosis 
For Meritorious Service, For Representing The Organization 
And Its Members, For Your Undying Commitment And Steadfast  
Dedication, And Your Selfless Pursuit To Elevate The Art Of  
Hypnosis In Our Community, State, Country And World, Proudly  
Recognizes

Carol Adler
2011 President’s Award

ASPH: Thank you so much!
Carol Adler, CHt
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------
ASPH Website
www.hypnosisaz.com and www.hypnosisaz.org are the domains for 
Arizona Society for Professional Hypnosis. Click here for a link that 
takes you directly to the newsletter posted online.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------
ASPH Email Address
The ASPH email address is asph@live.com. 
———————————————————————————————————————
Attention All Practicing Hypnotherapists:
If you wish to have your contact information listed on the ASPH 
website followed by a brief paragraph, 300 words maximum, kindly 

mailto:asph@live.com
http://www.hypnosisaz.com/Newsletters/newsletters.php
http://www.hypnosisaz.org/
http://www.hypnosisaz.com/


send this written information (MS Word Document) to Debbi Combs, 
ASPH Secretary, by email at asph@live.com as soon as possible. 
You can also send all announcements of future events [seminars, 
classes, presentations, etc.] to Debbi Combs at asph@live.com. 
——————————————————————————————————————-
Notes from the Secretary: Debbi Combs
A reminder … The cut-off date to add event information to the 

monthly newsletter is the 14th of the month following the last 

meeting, or at the mid-point of the month before the next meeting. 

Please submit your event information on or before that date via 

email to asph@live.com.

If you come at least a half an hour early the evening of the upcoming 

monthly meeting, you can have the benefit of networking and 

“schmoozing” with your peers. We hope to see you!

————————————————————————————————
Members’ Announcements
Member Newsletter Announcements should be approximately 1/4 

page and ready to cut and paste into the newsletter. All newsletter 

announcements must be directly connected to enhancing hypnosis 

techniques and therapies or serve as a support to the business and 

profession of hypnosis and hypnotherapy.

——————————————————————————————————————
————
Visitors and guests are welcome to attend two meetings free of 

charge, after which they are invited to join ASPH. They also have the 

option of paying a $5.00 fee for each month attended thereafter. 

Spouses and partners of members are considered part of the ASPH 

and have free meeting privileges.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------

C.E.U Credits for National Guild of Hypnotists are submitted for 

Members only. Members should contact NGH by email to have their 

credits recorded.

——————————————————————————————————————-

mailto:asph@live.com
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Credit Card Processing Solutions for Your Business
This company is a preferred vendor of The National Guild of 

Hypnotists and their members.

Accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, Diners Club, 

JCB, ATM, debit cards, Electronic Benefits Transfer (EBT cards), 

electronic gift and loyalty cards as well as a variety of private label 

and smart card technologies. Whether you're a retail store, 

restaurant, supermarket, gas station or lodging merchant, we have 

the transaction processing solution that's right for you. We also offer 

solutions for mail order and telephone order, e-Commerce, Internet 

and home-based businesses.

Contact:
Linda Monico
New England Payment Systems
1.888.624.7800
603.475.9345 Cell
1.866.236.5424 Fax
————————————————————————————————————

Networking
The following members are available to easily network among ASPH 
members. If you would like to have your contract information 
included in this list of ASPH members, please email (asph@live.com) 
with your name, phone number and email address. 

Carol Adler info@caroladler.com 480-452-9183
Lindsay Brady hypnotherapist@lbrady.com 480-966-8571
Sandi Graves sandi@arizonafamilyhypnosis.com 480-628-5436
Phil Hamilton phil@trancepathways.com 602-330-6886
Alan Handelsman  alanhand@aol.com 602-478-8346
Robert J. O’Connor rjocstar@juno.com 602-593-4006
Susan Poznanski   smf85308@q.com 602-843-8835
Martha Reed martha@insightsforlife-coach.com 623 249-5888
Sam Sterk peakplus@aol.com   480-767-0956
Tina Sacchi Tina@TinaSacchi.com  623-261-6167
Cheryle Timbrook Azrltr218@aol.com 480-201-7723
——————————————————————————————————————-
Social & Professional Networking on the Internet: 
www.selfgrowth.com

mailto:peakplus@aol.com


www.hypnothoughts.com
www.linkedin.com 
www.facebook.com 
www.twitter.com 
—————————————————————————————————————-
Have you read any good articles about hypnosis in a magazine or on 

the web lately? Feel free to share them with ASPH members. Email a 

copy or link to the article to our secretary at asph@live.com to be 

included in our next newsletter.

———————————————————————————————————-
Treasurer’s Announcements
Please help us by sending in your Renewal Membership Dues by 
January 31!! Thank you!
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